“As we settle into our new home,

I invite you to consider making a gift
to this year’s Seminary Appeal. Your
generosity directly impacts the lives
of our seminarians and students,
providing them with the resources
they need for their journey—spiritual
guidance, theological education,
pastoral experience, and the support
of a vibrant community.”

+ @A /. CL7 (.
Most Reverend Keith J. Chylinski

Auxiliary Bishop of Philadelphia
Rector, Saint Charles Borromeo Seminary

Please support the St.
Charles Borromeo Seminary
Appeal. Your gift helps our
seminarians, candidates for

the Permanent Diaconate and
lay Church leaders in their
formation. You can provide for
the future of our faith.

Please scan here
to support Saint
1 Charles Borromeo
)

Seminary Appeal.

WWW.STCHARLESSEMINARYAPPEAL.ORG




